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March 5, 1974

Mr. Alfonso Rodriguez
Director of Training
Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Mr. Rodriguez:

letter.

We appreciate the continued interest of CIA in our program.

Sincerely,

Fot Broorts

Earl Brooks

Professor of Administration
and Director Executive Development

Program
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Thank you for sending in the applications for|jjj NENEGGGNGNGGGNE
and* to attend the 1974 Cornell Executive Development Program

which is scheduled from June 17 to July 26. I am happy to inform you that
we will accept both men and have notified them of their acceptance by separate
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